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THE JERUSALEM ACADEMY OF JEWISH STUDIES 

“HUBERT HOUSE” 

18 HARAV BLAU STREET, SANHEDRIA - JERUSALEM 95389 

PRINCIPAL: RABBI B. HOROVITZ M.A, TEL. 84748 
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tabbi N. Lamm, 10th August, 1972. 
The Jey Centre, 
131 West 36th Street, 
NEW YORK J.Y. 10024 

Le 
Dear Rabbi Lamm, ( 

nat you and your family are well. 7d 

it was indeed a pleasure to meet you when I was in America, I was very 

grateful indeed for your kind interest in our institution. 
=) 

= You will be pleased to hear that we are rapidly expanding. 

pe 
As you know,no doubt, Mr, Manfred Sonheim#of your congregation is the 

chairman of ourhbeivicah committee. I would be very grateful indeed for 

any help that you would be able to give him. 

I would be very grateful indeed if 1 could know when you are coming here 

so that we would be able to invite you to give a lecture. 

ith kind regards and best wishes for the coming year, 
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Yours sincerely, 
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Rabbi B. Horovitz¢ 
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